
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 30th November 2016 

Year 3/4 Trip to Frank Chapman Centre Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th April 2017 

Thank you so much to those of you that have already responded about the trip to Frank Chapman. 

Congratulations to Year 4, who have all indicated their intent to attend.  It has taken a while to ensure that 

the trip numbers are viable, and as such this letter is late in coming to you.  We can now say that the trip 

will be going ahead and that deposits can be paid.  

The total cost for the trip, given the numbers already confirmed, looks likely to be £175.00, and payments 

will now be made up of the first £50.00 deposit before the end of this term and the balance of £125.00 to 

be paid by February half term.  Thank you to those who have already paid the initial £50.00 deposit, if you 

have not yet paid this then it is still possible for your child to take part in the trip by paying the deposit of 

£50.00 as soon as possible along with the slip below.  

It is important that deposits are paid promptly otherwise we will not be able to pay our school deposit to 

Frank Chapman and the trip may be lost altogether. 

We hope that as many pupils as possible will be able to attend this residential opportunity and the 

opportunities that it will give for teamwork, practical problem solving and curriculum extension.  Please note 

that pupils not taking part in the trip will, of course, be expected to attend school as usual.  

The new payment schedule will now be as follows: 

Tuesday 6th December - £50.00 deposit, if not already paid 

Tuesday 14th February - £125.00 balance 

As usual, cheques should be made payable to Hydesville Tower School and returned to the office on or 

before the dates above.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr C Turner      

Trip Organiser    

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 3/4 Trip to Frank Chapman Centre Monday 3rd to Wednesday 5th April 2017 

Name of student: ………………………………………………………………. Form: ………………… 

I/We enclose a deposit of £50.00 

Signed: ……………………………………………. Parent/Carer Date: …………………. 

 

Slips and deposit to be returned to the school office as soon as possible please. 


